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Dear Sir/ Madam,
I find it absolutely impossible to believe  that any human being has such a lack
  of conscience and feeling to be able to  introduce a bill such as this to our
 State parliament. How could anyone allow our unborn children to be killed
 right up to the moment of birth. This is murder. If the mother does not wish
 to keep the baby, there are many in our community who would take the baby
 and care for it as their own.
There is overwhelming community opposition to changing the law. Abortion
 should never be a solution as all I have read shows the tremendous  physical
 and psychological effects of abortion at any stage on  women. There are also
 many cases where the man suffers deeply too.
Thanking you for your attention to this serious matter.
Your sincerely Ann Bishop
ANN ELIZABETH BISHOP
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